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It is very important that you do not allow your child to bring in any food to the nursery.

Nursery Fund
Your £2.50 weekly donation is very much appreciated.  This allows us to provide healthy snacks for the children, provide new resources and to give them a gift at birthdays and Christmas time.  Please remember to put your money in the yellow envelopes provided and place them in the box.
Security

Please remember to sign your child in and out at each session as this is our register if there was a fire in the nursery.  It is vitally important that all children who are present are signed in. 

If your child will be unable to attend nursery for any reason please telephone the school on 01236 794828 to let us know on their first day of absence. If you know in advance that your child will be absent for any reason please inform nursery staff. Please also give any new contact details to a member of staff, address or mobile number.

Dates for the Diary
Tuesday 7th February 2017 Stay and Play 9.30 am and 1.30pm

Monday 13th February – Nursery Closed (School holiday)

Tuesday 14th February – Nursery Closed (School Holiday)

Wednesday 15th February – Nursery Closed (In-service day)

We would like to wish the following children

A Happy Birthday in February
                Sophia McDade 
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Dear Parent/Guardian,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our new children, parents and carers to St Mary’s Nursery. If you have any concerns or questions regarding your child and their progress at nursery please feel free to talk to your child’s key worker or any member of staff at any time.

Please ensure your child has a bag with a change of clothes with them to nursery each day. In addition can parents please take home bags and sandshoes at the end of each session as there is always another set of children using the pegs and shoe boxes and they become very busy if items are left behind. 

Please check your child’s poly pocket daily for any news or information. In addition your children work very hard and enjoy taking their work home with them. Please empty your child’s tray regularly to ensure the children remain proud of their hard work.

Entrance to Nursery

Can we please ask that during winter weather you enter via the main school building only if advised to do so, as security of the nursery and school children is paramount. As you can appreciate we cannot have a stream of parents passing through the corridor as it may disturb classes at work, so if you can arrive at the designated pickup time only this would be a great help.  11.40 -11.50am and 3pm and 
3.55pm - 4.10pm.

Stay and Play session
We will be holding our third stay and play session of the year on Tuesday 7th February 2017. Morning parents can attend from 9.30 am and afternoon parents can attend from 1.30pm. We will be providing a workshop from Five to Thrive and then will have some time for parents or carers to play with their child in the nursery. We are fortunate to be working alongside Barnardo’s and they will deliver the workshop on this day. It is very interesting and covers brain development of children and ways to continue to stimulate your nursery children to help to increase their ever growing brains. There is a poster in the nursery hall detailing a bit more about the Five to Thrive program. 
Topic

Our main topic this month will be Light and Dark and the Solar system.
Book of the month
Our book of the month is Aliens Love Underpants by Claire Freedman  and Ben Court.

Song of the month Twinkle Twinkle

Twinkle Twinkle little star

How I wonder what you are

Up above the world so high, like a diamond in the sky.

Twinkle Twinkle little star

How I wonder what you are.
Handy Parents
We are looking for a bit of help from any of our parents or grandparents who are handy with a sewing machine. We have some material to brighten up the nursery but it is needing a hem taken up on it to avoid fraying when it is displayed. If anyone is in a position to be able to help us with this please contact a member of staff.

Stones and shells
We are looking for shells and stones for natural play in the nursery. We would ask if anyone is visiting any beaches over the next few months and is able to collect any stones or shells for us it would be much appreciated.
Learning Journals

As you are aware we use an online form of observation in the Nursery. This is accessible online, please ensure that you have provided the staff with an email address in order to be sent login details. Staff work hard to update observations of all children in the nursery on a regular basis and you can get a picture of what your child has been learning during their time at nursery. 
Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs CL Harley (Nursery Teacher) and all the Nursery Staff
